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Kids House Gala
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Kids House Open PositionsKids House Open Positions

To apply, visit:
 https://www.kidshouse.org/employment-opportunities

Development Director 
Data Entry Specialist

Get involved
Monetary Donations
By donating, you ensure that we can continue
providing essential services to our clients. You
play a critical role in helping Kids House to
meet the needs of our children and their
families. Your generosity and kindness go a long
way to preventing and treating child abuse.
Donate here: https://bit.ly/3tEBjuZ 

As a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, Kids House
relies on o﻿ur donors' kindness and dedication to
further our efforts to prevent and treat child
abuse. We accept cash, credit and checks as
forms of payment.

Host a Beneficiary Event
Are you interested in helping Kids House raise
money for our children? Hosting your own
event for Kids House can be as easy as putting
on a bake sale, workplace events such as "wear
jeans day for a donation to Kids House“ or even
a car wash.

In-Kind Donations
A lot goes into helping the children work
through their trauma and heal, which includes
actual items we use when working with those
children.  All in-kind donations must be NEW
and UNUSED. 
 

sharing social media posts
Help bring awareness to child abuse and neglect
through social media. Every like, comment,
repost, share, mention and tag helps spread the
word on what Kids House does and how we help
our ﻿children. Be sure to follow us on all social
media.

Kids House REMINDERS
 

OUR PROGRAMS

At Kids House, we have a group of skilled and
trained professionals who provide
comprehensive services, which include
forensic interviews, medical exams, victim
support and trauma therapy. This
multidisciplinary approach allows Kids House
to streamline services and reduce the risk of
revictimizing the child victim. To learn more,
visit our website at www.kidshouse.org. 

 

DID YOU KNOW...

Everyone in the State of Florida is considered
a mandated reporter? Mandated reporters are
part of the safety net that protects children
and provides lifesaving help to child victims in
our community. Remember, it's everyone's job
to protect children. #ItStartsWithYou!
If you suspect child abuse or neglect, call the
Florida Abuse Hotline to make a report at 1-
800-96-ABUSE or 1-800-962-2873.

Parents Corner
what to know about teen dating
violence month
February is Teen Dating Violence Awareness
Month. In the U.S., 1 in 10 high school students
have reported experiencing physical, sexual or
emotional abuse from a dating partner.
#TeenDatingViolence has been on the rise
recently, so let’s use our voices to spread
awareness about the harsh reality of the issue
and empower teens this #TDVAM.

Let’s be a part of the discussion, create a safe
space for our teens and talk about forging
healthy relationships. To learn more, visit
LoveIsRespect.org. 

february 6 - safer internet day
#SaferInternetDay, which aims to promote
safer and more responsible use of the internet
while highlighting our shared responsibility in
creating a better and safer online
environment, especially for our youths. Check
out these internet safety tips and share with us
some of your favorite internet safety tips.

For more resources, visit
www.missingkids.org/netsmartz/resources. 

Kids House Anniversaries
Juliette Kong - 23 years of service
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